
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — After taking time to listen to and consider the thoughts and ideas shared 
by students, parents and staff this year, the Calgary Board of Education has developed 
plans for reporting and assessment, including report cards, for the 2014-15 school year. 
Media are invited to learn more about these plans. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:         May 7 
Time:         2:00 p.m. 
Place:         Education Centre 
                   1221 – 8 Street S.W. 
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